
 

 
     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, June 18, 2025 
We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

PRIDE MONTH 
This month, we celebrate Pride Month—a time to honor and support the 2SLGBTQIA+ 
community. It’s a chance to learn, show kindness, and stand up for inclusion and respect for all. 
Let’s continue to make our school a welcoming place where everyone can be proud of who they 
are. 
 
INDIGENOUS HERITAGE MONTH 
This June, we honor National Indigenous Heritage Month and recognize the rich cultures, 
histories, and heritage of First Nations, Inuit, and Métis peoples. Here in Victoria, we live and 
learn on the traditional territory of the Lekwungen peoples, including the Songhees and 
Esquimalt Nations. We give thanks and show respect as we continue to learn from their 
enduring connection to this land. 
 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 
Departing International Students are invited to the Multipurpose Room (MPR) at lunch on 
Thursday, June 19th for a small celebratory gathering.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
LOCKER CLEAR OUT 
Empty out your lockers on Monday, June 23rd, please clean everything out of your locker! 
 
VIC HIGH LIP DUB 2025 
Come one, come all! One more day until The 2025 Lip Dub, which is taking place this Thursday, 
June 19th during Block D FOCUS! Get ready to take part with your Block D class by dancing, 
singing, dressing up, and cheering on the first two floors of Vic High. Please ask your Block D 
teacher for more details. If you have a spare, join Mr. Pitre in the Andrews Gym! 
 
AWARDS EVENING 
Congratulations to all of the recipients of scholarships and awards! If you did not pick up your 
certificate, you can pick it up in the office. Please remember that your thank you letters must be 
submitted to Mr. Wallace by Friday. Your scholarship cheques will be handed out next 
Wednesday during the celebration BBQ. Please see Mr. Wallace if you have any questions. 
 
LIBRARY REMINDER 
By June 23, all library books and textbooks are due back to the library. 
On June 24, all school Canva accounts will be deleted.  Please download files you wish to keep 
and upload them to you Google Drive.  Also on June 24, summer sign out begins -- if you've 
returned all your books and have paid for lost resources. 
 
YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION 
It's time to start practicing your autograph! Get your pens ready and gather your friends - the 
2024/2025 Vic High Yearbooks have arrived! The books will be distributed in the front foyer at 
lunch on Monday and Tuesday next week. Haven't paid for a copy yet? Don't fret - a limited 
number of additional copies will be available for last-minute purchase. 
 


